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From: 
Sent: 
To: 

BOS-District I 
Wednesday, May 10, 2023 1 :59 PM 
BOS-Clerk of the Board 

?u61,·c Ce,rn/h~/1'7 # 1 

B D-5 }?c0J 0 ~ 10-::2 1 

Subject: FW: Strategic Plan lnitiative--for public comment and record 

Cindy Munt 
Assistant to Supervisor John Hidahl, District 1 
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado 
Phone: (530) 621-5650 
Link to Facebook page 
Link to Nextdoor 
Link to Supervisor Hidahl's webpage 

From: Suzan W <suze.webb@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 1:35 PM 
To: BOS-District V <bosfive@edcgov.us>; BOS-District IV <bosfour@edcgov.us>; BOS-District Ill <bosthree@edcgov.us>; 

BOS-District II <bostwo@edcgov.us>; BOS-District I <bosone@edcgov.us> 
Subject: Strategic Plan lnitiative--for public comment and record 

Some people who received this message don't often get email from suze.webb@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 

a) Continue business attraction and retention incentive efforts to retain, expand and import businesses to El Dorado 

County. - Reach out to targeted business sectors for relocation to the County. - Reach out to local business for expansion 
incentives. - Develop business clusters and Geographically-Targeted Economic Development Areas if deemed feasible. 

This should be removed from the Strategic Plan and stop lobbying corporations to come to our county. Retain and 
support our LOCAL mom and pops and cottage industries. These are the businesses that represent what El Dorado 

County is all about, unless you are truly trying to turn us into Fresno, Bakersfield, or the Inland Empire. 


